
                                                HARYANA LABOUR WELFARE BOARD 
                                              Bays No. 29-30 (Pocket-II)  Sector-4, 

Panchkula - 134 112 
 
                                                                                                                                               

                                                                                                                                      

Notice for Cancellation of RFP 

 

With reference to the tender notice published on dated 06.03.2025 and 11.03.2025, 

regarding RFP for Conducting Feasibility Study on Housing Facilities for Labourers in 

Haryana, has been cancelled till further orders. 

This notice is Issued with the approval of the Competent Authority. 

 
Panchkula 
Date: 19 th March ,2025 
                                         Welfare Commissioner, 
                                                                                                              HARYANA LABOUR WELFARE BOARD 


